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Brief voor klanten voor de periode vanaf 6 april
(Deze brief kan gebruikt worden voor klanten die een boeking hebben na 6 april, als naar verwachting de horeca weer open wordt gesteld. Houd de updates in de gaten.) 


[bookmark: _GoBack]Coronavirus Update 16 March

Infections with the new Corona virus have been confirmed in all European countries. In each country, the national health authorities (in the Netherlands: RIVM - National Institute for Public Health and the Environment) continuously monitor the situation.

At present, there are no travel bans or travel restrictions for the area in which we operate. We follow the instructions of the government and, as long as they do not impose any restrictions, we carry out the trips as agreed with our guests.

Our guests spend most of the day [by bike] in the open air. In combination with a higher level of hygiene on board, the risks of contamination (and possible quarantine) on our ship can be reduced to a minimum.

[Supplement if working with sub-contractors such as catering or guides].
We have instructed all parties with whom we work to take additional measures in the areas of hygiene, disinfection and general health on board. 

We follow developments and if circumstances require, we adjust our policy. Should a restriction be imposed during the voyage, we may change the route if necessary.

We will update this message when new developments require it. Please contact us if you have any further questions and/or if you see any problems with your journey.



Kind regards 
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